
Parish Staff 

 

Kathy Poupart 

Parish Life Director—315-507-2528 office 

315-507-3373—Parish House 

 

Rev. Daniel Caruso—Sacramental Minister 

Deacon Jim Henck—315-507-2528 

Gene Burney—Sacristan 
 

Mary Ann Knapp, Catechetical Leader—315-507-2528 

Brenda Fancett, Pastoral Care 

Mary Ann Schloop, Administrative Assistant 

Cheryl Smith—Faith Formation & Website Consultant 

Sean Clive/Music Director—315-507-2528 

Brenda Fancett—Housekeeping 

Jack Burns—Maintenance 

 

Mike Orsino—Parish Council President 

315-507-2528 

 

Robert Sherman 

Chair, Finance Committee 

 

Connie Griffin 

President, Parish Guild 

 

Trustees 

Chuck Crowe—Mike Makuszak—Carol Schloop—Jay Johnson 

St. Patrick – St. Anthony Parish 

3364 Oneida Street, P. O. Box 429 

Chadwicks, NY 13319 

Parish Center – (315) 507-2528    

 

Saturday Vigil Mass @ 4pm 

Sunday Mass @ 11am 

Confessions ~ Saturday 3:00—3:45pm 

 

Parish e-mail: kpoupart@syrdio.org 

Parish Web Site: www.stpatricksstanthonys.org 

Office Hours: Mon, Tues, & Wed, 9am-2pm 

Closed:  Thursdays & Fridays 

Immaculate Heart of Mary, pray for us. 



St. Patrick’s - St. Anthony’s Parish  Chadwicks, New York  

2nd Collection  

This week… SUMMER CATHOLIC YOUTH PROGRAM 

Next Week… HOPE APPEAL 

  

This weekend  ~ June 21 & 22 

 

Saturday 4pm  Nancy Getman—Les Getman 

  Nina Lansing—April Walker 

 

Sunday 11am Robert Toukatly—Toukatly Family 

  Dorothy Canfield—Peggy Peck 

Mass @ 9am Tuesday & Thursday 

Friday @ 9am ~ Communion Service  w/Dcn. Jim  

Sacrificial Giving for June  14 & 15         $3,709.00 

E-donations contribute $340.00 toward total giving. 

 

 

Hope Appeal       10.00  

Donations        50.00              

Building Fund      100.00 

Serenity Group      120.00 

Catholic Sun         5.00 

Memorials      110.00 

Religious Education    605.00 
 

“Thank you for your generosity. It matters.” 
 

Declan Scott Rowe 
 

is being welcomed into 

 

the life of Christ through Baptism 

 

This Sunday, June 22, 2025 

 

Please pray for   
Declan and his family. 

FROM THE DESK OF 

FR. DAN CARUSO 

Summer 
Daily Mass & Communion Services 

• Mass on Tuesday, July 1.  

• NO MASS on July 3, 8, & 10.  

• Mass on Thursdays begins on July 17. 

• Tuesday Mass will begin again in Sept.   

 

• Dcn. Jim will be away in the beginning of July.  The 

weekly Communion Service for July begins again on   

July 18. There is no service on July 4 or 11.   

Dear Parishioners, 
 
This weekend we celebrate the Solemnity of 
the Body and Blood of Christ (Corpus Christi). 
What a wonderful time for all of us to stop and 
reflect on the precious gift of the Eucharist 
that the Lord has left His Church. 
 
We are called to be the Body of Christ in the 
world and we remain faithful to our calling by 
receiving the very Body and Blood of Christ in 
the Eucharist. The Eucharist is the greatest 
prayer of the Church and it should be consid-
ered a great privilege to be able to gather each 
Sunday to celebrate Mass.  
 
We must remember that our strength as a 
community is found in the Eucharist; when we 
receive Holy Communion, we are not               
receiving bread and wine, but rather, the very 
Body and Blood of our Precious Lord. Too      
often, we recognize this spiritual reality with 
our minds, but fail to live it in our actions.  It is 
my prayer that at this time in history, as we 
are confronted with great challenges, the     
Eucharist will help us to give witness to, and 
be an agent of transformation for, the world 
around us. May we always be aware of the 
great gift of the Eucharist and our call to be a 
Eucharistic people. 
 
Please know that you are in my prayers; 
please keep me in yours. 
 
In Christ’s Peace,  Fr. Dan 
 

Question:  

I have been going to Mass for years and have 

always wondered: why do we make the 

three signs of the cross before the  Gospel? 

 

 

Answer:  There is a little prayer that goes 

with the three crosses before the Gospel: 

“May the words of the Holy Gospel be on my mind, on my lips and 

in my heart.” In standing to hear the Gospel, we acknowledge that 

Jesus is present, and the words of the Gospel are addressed to us. 

The three signs of the cross show our desire and good intention to 

hear and live the Gospel.        ©LPi 



Praise & Prayer Line:   

If you are In need of prayer... 
 

Text or Call Joyce Bojdak at 315-794-4145  

The person needing prayers does not have to be a 

parishioner.  We are all Brothers & Sisters in Christ.   

Body & Blood of Our Lord Sunday 2025   June 21 & 22, 2025 

These people need our prayers….  

For Peace in our Homeland & around the world, 

 John Remington, Healing for Bob G., 

Call Kathy at #315-507-2528 to add anyone to this list.  (10/24) 

Prepare for Next Sunday 

 

A good prayer practice to get into is to reflect on  

the Scripture readings for the upcoming Sunday.  
 

Acts 12:1-11 ~ Ps 34:2-9 

2 Timothy 4:6-8, 17-18 ~ Matthew 16:13-19 

Take some time out, read them slowly and prayerfully, & 

ask yourself what God might want you to get out of them. 

Want to read them online? Go to: usccb.org/bible/readings 

Pier Giorgio Frassati is a great 

young Saint, who led an inspiring life.  

He once said, “Learn to be stronger in 

spirit than in your muscles. If you are, 

you will be REAL APOSTLES.”   He serves 

as a Christ-Centered model for teens 

especially, and he will be canonized 

this August alongside Bl. Carlo Acutis.   

 

Our teens need catechists/teachers will-

ing to share their faith with them to help them become 

“REAL APOSTLES.”  If you have 3 weeks during the school 

year to be a catechist in our collaborative program, this   

opportunity to serve our Lord may be right for you.  There 

will be a “Discernment Night” to clarify skills and resources 

needed.  Hopefully, by the end of the evening, all your 

questions will be answered. God may be calling you to    

encourage and grow the faith of our teens.  If interested, 

contact Mary Ann Knapp at 315-794-3651.   

POPE LEO XIV’S ~ JUNE PRAYER INTENTION  

PRAY THAT THE WORLD MAY GROW IN COMPASSION.  
 

Pope Leo encourages us to pray: 

"that each one of us might find consolation  

in a personal relationship with Jesus,  

and from His Heart,  

learn to have compassion on the world."  

World Priest Day  

June 27 is the Feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus and 

World Priest Day.  This is a day set aside to pray for 

priests, so we encourage each of you to pray in a     

special way today for Fr. Dan that he is strengthened 

and renewed each day as he serves as a priest of Jesus 

Christ.    

Join us this Friday,  

June 27 at 12pm  

as we gather in Church 

to pray the rosary for 

all priests  

and especially Fr. Dan.   

 

We join with groups from 

around the world 

In prayer for priests.    

Formation for Ministry 

Information Session  

 

TUESDAY, JUNE 24 | 7:00 PM VIA ZOOM  

The Office of Adult & Ministerial Formation invites 

you to our information session.  Join us via Zoom to 

learn about the ways in which God is calling YOU to 

work in His Vineyard, to use your gifts and charisms 

for His Greater Glory. For more, please email Dcn Jeff 

Dixe at jdixe@syrdio.org or call (315) 470-1491. 

Prayer for the True Presence... 
 
Jesus,  
What a gift we have in your True Presence: 
the assurance of your friendship, your    
company, your grace, your love. Increase 
our thirst for you as you, also, desire to 
draw closer to us.    Amen. 

Jesus said, “Consider the lilies of the field. They neither spin nor toil.  
Yet your heavenly Father cares for them. “  Matthew 6:28 


